
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/26/2013 3:40:51 PM
Subject: FW: FYI - Wed Meeting

FYI below…don’t think we’ll have final numbers and won’t be voting on anything til November.  I’m unsure about 
recurring funds for next year but am certainly anticipate $100M+ in one time money for your spending enjoyment. 
 
Heading to catch a flight to Greenville if you have any other topics for me to beat my head against the wall about 
tonight…
 
 
 
 
From: Rainwater, Frank [mailto:Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, August 23, 2013 8:52 AM

To: Chad Walldorf; Emerson Gower; Howell Clyborne; Bill Blume

Subject: FYI - Wed Meeting
 
Hello All,
 
FYI – we still do not have the final FY 13 or July FY 14 revenue statements.  There is a possibility they could be 
released today or Monday or Tuesday or maybe later.  At this point though, if we get them before the meeting, the 
best we may be able to do is to provide the highlights or bottom line result for this meeting and may need to put off 
any in-depth analysis until the September meeting.
 
Our main focus for this meeting will be adopting the monthly revenue plan so we will have the monthly and quarterly 
benchmarks.  As part of this item, we will also discuss the legislative changes made to the last BEA estimate (Feb 15).  
This is the only item which will require a vote.   Robert will review the latest economic indicators and we will have 
some discussion about planning for the regional meeting.
 
We will have the monitor out to you by Monday afternoon.  If you have any questions in the meantime, please let me 
know.
Thanks,
Frank
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